Town of Bergen Planning Board
Minutes of September, 27th 2018

Bergen Town Hall
Present: Chairman Fink, Andrew Fink, Lou Romano, Kathi McLaughlin, Dominick Camelio and Cindy Anderson, Alt.
Not Present: MarkGerhardy
Also Present: Dave Mason, ZEO., Jacob Berardi, Timothy Arlington and Bert Berardi (president of Hank Parker)
Chairman Fink called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. A motion to approve the August 2018 minutes was made by Andrew Fink, seconded byKathi McLaughlin, voted and carried. Chairman Fink stated that Cindy Anderson would be a voting member.
Hank Parker – Site Plan Review (Continued).Based on the notes from MRB group, some changes were made to the Hank Parker site plan. The future driveway that was on the map was eliminated due to certain obstacles that would be encountered. There was communication with Monroe County Water Authority that resulted in adding easements to the site plan. They are located along Roxbury Lane and Apple Tree Ave. The sewer plan was reviewed and only required more information about what chemicals were being used.
Chairman Fink went over the outside detail of the property including fencing, landscaping and security cameras. 

There was a little more discussion on the accessory buildings. The Board believes they are not considered permanent as there is no foundation and they can be taken down. It will be up to the assessor if they are to be zoned as permanent or temporary.

This proposal will be sent to the county for review and recommendations, if any. A Public Hearing will be held next month.

No further business was discussed. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Cindy Anderson,  seconded by Lou Romano, voted and carried.  The meeting ended at 7:47 p.m.
Respectfully Submitted, 

Laura Smith, secretary

Cc: Michele Smith, Town Clerk

       Ernie Haywood, Town Supervisor

